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	Transferrable Skills Assessment:
Instructions for Sending in Student Work



Thank you again for your willingness to pilot one of the Transferable Skills tasks in your classroom. We're very grateful for the time and energy that you have devoted to helping gather student work to serve as exemplars of proficiency in these skills. We know that different teachers will complete these tasks at different times between now and June. We wanted to send this information out now so that those of you who already have your student work can send it in.
SENDING IN STUDENT WORK:
Please send your student work samples, student work release permission forms , and student work chart to us (in hard copy or electronically, whichever is easier for you) by June 20, 2017. 
1. Send the Parent Letter and Student Work Release Form or Audio/Visual Student Work Release Form home with the students whose work you will be sharing. The permission form  is designed to be printable or digital; however, if you send it in an email, the parents will need to be able to upload an image of their signature. Note: you will need to personalize the parent letter in several places with your school name and the deadline that you would like to set for parents. These places have been highlighted in yellow. When you set the deadline, keep in mind that we will need you to send in all items to us by the end of June.
2. Please remove all identifying information from the work (student name or school name).
3. Please label each piece of work with a number. Use the attached Student Work Chart to record which number corresponds to each student. Make a copy of your chart and include that with the Student Work Permission Forms and the copies or scans of student work.
4. Send Student Work Chart, Student Permission Forms, and copies or scans of student work to:
Kate Gardoqui
Transferable Skills
Great Schools Partnership
482 Congress Street, Suite 500  
Portland, ME 04101
If the work and/or permission slips are in digital form, please send them to kgardoqui@greatschoolspartnership.org
We will be happy to reimburse your postal expenses if you send materials by mail. Please scan/photograph your postal receipt and email it to us along with a copy of the expense reimbursement form filled out with all your information & signed.

If you have any questions about these instructions, please send us an email or call Kate Gardoqui at 207-553-0163 and we will get right back to you. Thank you again for your participation in this project!
